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NATIONAL FEDERATION OF TELECOM EMPLOYEES

BSNL

(Regn. No. 4906 dated 17/9/2001)
MS-II, Q. No. 21 & 17, Atul Grove Road, New Delhi-110001

TF-7/1 ' Dated:-20-11-2015

=

Subject:- Payment of PLI on Adhoc basis — reg.
Respected Srivastav Jee,

Please refer to our letter No.-TF-7/1, dt-05-11-2015 forwarding a copy of the
resolution adopted in the National Executive meeting of the union at Aurangabad.

It is stated that the President of the union met you on 16" instant and urged for
dispassionate consideration of the issue. We are happy to know that there has been
Very positive and encouraging response from your side. This will further motivate the
employees who have earned revenue more than Rs. 800/~ crores in the year in
comparison to last year. The PSU is now in operational profit.

We shall feel obliged in case expeditious decision is taken to declare the adhoc
amount of PLI as staff are restive. We can assure you that this act will boost the morale
of the employees to earn more and more for the company.

With best regards,

Shri Anupam Srivastav Yours sincerely,

CMD
BSNL ' A
New Delhi. (Chandeshwar Singh)

General Secretary




